
William J Cahill, Jr.  
'V,cc Fesicen 

Consoii-dated Edison Company of New York. Inc.  
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October 26, 1979 
Re: Indian Point Unit Nos. l&2 

Docket Nos. 50-3 & 50-247 

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
Att: Mr. William P. Gammill, Acting Assistant 

Director for Operating Reactor Projects 
Division of Operating Reactors 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

Dear Mr. Gammill: 

In response to your September 17, 1979 letter Con Edison 
will implement the EPA Uranium Fuel Cycle Standard (40 CFR 
190) by December 1, 1979. Compliance with this standard 
will be assured by the implementation of the provisions' 
of Specification 3.9.C of our July 20, 1979 license amend
ment application concerning radiological effluent Techincal 
Specifications for Indian Point Units 1 and 2.  

If you have any questions, please contact us.  

Very truly yours, 

William J. Cahill, Jr 
Vice President 
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